
Subject: Suggestion for College Policy 

Adjustment 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose a suggestion regarding the current 

college policies that I believe could enhance the academic experience for students at [College 

Name]. 

As a student in [Your Program or Department], I have noticed [specific issue or policy] has 

posed some challenges, including [briefly explain the challenges]. I believe that adjusting this 

policy to [briefly describe your suggested adjustment] could lead to [explain potential positive 

outcomes]. 

For example, [provide a specific instance or data that supports your suggestion]. I am confident 

that this adjustment would not only benefit the students but also align with our college's mission 

to foster an inclusive and supportive learning environment. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further and explore potential implementation 

strategies. Thank you for considering my suggestion. I look forward to your response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Student ID]  

[Your Program or Department]  

[Your Email Address]  

[Date] 


